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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Fisher & Paykel DW60CS and DW60CD dishwashers 

15 August 2012                                                                ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem A water leak could develop around the door latch area 
causing water to collect around the door handle and 
switch.  
 
This may cause a fire or melting of components within the 
handle. 

 

Details Fisher & Paykel dishwashers, manufactured between 2006 
and 2008.  
 
The affected dishwashers have a model number starting 
with "DW60CS" or "DW60CD" and a serial number starting 
with "FA6", "FA7" or "FA8".  
 
The model and serial numbers can be found on the 
left hand side of the door. 

 
 

What to do Do not use the dishwasher unless you are present to 
monitor (for leaks or smells) or if there is excessive water 
on the handle. If there is excessive water on the handle or 
if you detect smoke/smells immediately stop using the 
dishwasher and switch it off at the wall.  
 
Visit www.fisherpaykel.com/recall, call 0800 080 776 or 
email specialist.team@fisherpaykel.com to register your 
model and serial number and arrange a service technician 
to replace the necessary part free of charge. 

 

More 
Information 

Call 0800 080 776 
Consumer website 

 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.fisherpaykel.com/recall
mailto:specialist.team@fisherpaykel.com
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/fisher-paykel-dw60cs-and-dw60cd-dishwashers?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls
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